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The 2024 document has been submitted for publication.  It will be distributed to all members by
e-mail and listed on our Web Site.  This year’s list includes over 170 attractions from 40 states.
Attractions that are free, or offer a discount to NRHS members, are printed in Bold Type.

In  addition  to  the  list  providing  a  service  to  our  members,  the  attractions  are  given  the
opportunity  to  display  NRHS  Membership  brochures.  Board  Member  Jon  Baake  mails  the
brochures  to  the  attractions.  Most  attractions  request  our  materials.   This  year,  nearly  8,000
brochures will be distributed.  Of that number over 2,000 will go to 28 attractions, that have not
displayed our brochures in the past, thus, opening the door to new prospects.

I would like to let everyone know that we send an application to be included in the directory to
each attraction each year.  For one reason or another, some attractions misplace my letter and do
not respond, consequently, they are not listed.  Over the years, some members have questioned
the fact that their favorite attraction was not listed.  Each time, I have suggested they help me to
follow-up on contacts in their area.  There has never been a response.


